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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:
Discuss proposed project list for the Penny for Pinellas extension (Penny V). (WSO)

SUMMARY:

The referendum on the renewal of Penny for Pinellas is scheduled for November 7, 2017. In preparation,
Pinellas County has established a timeline for municipalities to provide necessary information to be used for
public outreach.

Staff has provided the City Manager’s list of recommended projects to the City Council for infrastructure
projects during this next ten-year cycle. A listing of proposed projects is due to the County in April.
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